
From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 

Middlekauff, Charles (Law 
8/4/2010 2:10:06 PM 
nws@cpuc.ca.gov (nws@cpuc.ca.gov); wtr@cpuc.ca.gov (wtr@cpuc.ca.gov); 
sap@cpuc.ca.gov (sap@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Redacted Frazier-
Hampton, Janice Y (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=JYFl); Jacobson, 
Erik B (/Q=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=EBJT):lRedacted 

Redacted 

Bcc: 
Subject: 2010 LTPP: Further Thoughts re Track 2 

Aram, Nat and Rebecca: 

Thanks again for our meeting last week regarding the 2010 LTPP - it was reaiiy helpful for us and I 
hope it was helpful for you. We had a chance to go back and talk internaiiy about some of the Track 2 
issues that we discussed and have some further thoughts or ideas. Probably easier to communicate 
orally, so I wanted to see if we could touch base with one or all of you in the next week or so. We can 
talk in person or over the phone - either way works. It doesn't need to be long, but just wanted to give 
you our thinking on the bundled plan, products and processes issues that we discussed last week re 
Track 2. 

Let me know what works for you. Thanks! 

Charles 
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